

PARENTS ASSOCIATION

ST VINCENT DE PAUL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Issue 18 September 2025

UpcomingEvents

TERM 4

Zooper Dooper Friday's - start Friday 17 October

Hot Food Day, Cheese Toasties – Thursday, 20 November

From the Co-Presidents

Thank You, Thank You, THANK YOU!

We are thrilled to share that our **Colour Run** last week was a huge success! The weather (mostly) held out, and our students had an absolute blast running laps of the school while being showered in colour. The smiles on their faces and the sense of school spirit were truly wonderful to see. Thanks to your generosity and support, we raised an incredible \$16,185.12!!

These funds will be shared between the Columban Mission, the Catholic Mission, and our school. A huge thank you also goes to all our amazing volunteers - we couldn't have done it without you! Your time, energy, and enthusiasm made the day run so smoothly and helped create such a joyful event. We are so grateful for the amazing fundraising efforts of our families and the joy this event brought to our school community.

Zooper Dooper Price Update - please be advised that from the beginning of Term 4, that the price of Zooper Doopers will be increasing to \$1. This small change is due to rising costs of Zooper Doopers in supermarkets and a decrease in the times they are on sale. We had to make this small increase otherwise running Zooper Dooper Fridays (which the kids absolutely love!) just wouldn't be viable. All proceeds go directly toward school fundraising efforts, helping us continue to support activities and improvements for our students.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support of the Parents Association. Our Zooper Dooper Days are always a big hit with the kids, and we couldn't run them without the help of our wonderful parent helpers. If you're available to lend a hand, please use this sign-up link:

https://signup.com/go/gkVvsWq

2026 is our **school fete** year, and we can't wait! The fete is one of the highlights of our school calendar - a day full of fun, food, rides, and community spirit. But behind the scenes, it takes lots of planning and plenty of helping hands to make the magic happen and we'd love you to be part of the team! If you're interested in joining the Fete Committee, please email **president.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au** and we'll be in touch.

We wish you all a safe and relaxing break and look forward to term 4.

Adrianne & Geoff

Update Qkr! profiles or set up Qkr!

Qkr! is an App the Parents Association uses for payments for most PA related activities, such as hot food days and events.

New families: We recommend setting Qkr! up at the same time you set up Audiri and other school-related apps. Note you will need to know which class your child is in: Prep Blue / Prep Green / Prep Gold when setting up your child's (basic) profile. At the end of this newsletter is a flyer detailing how to get the Qkr app and how to easily set it up to use.

Existing families: please go into Qkr! and update your child/ren's profile to their 2025 year level and class.

Parent Reps

Prep	Grade 1	Grade 4
Social Duties / Parents Night Out	Blue - Sandy Tossoun	Blue - VACANT
Blue - Nat Pappalardo	Gold - Jacquelyn Saliba	Gold - Tanya Caruso
Blue - Danielle Cicione		Gold - Amanda Marino
Green - Cayla Caparello		Gold - Hayley Randles
Green - Bianca Martin	Grade 2	Green - Belinda Attard
Prep Gold - Christine Tyson Gold - Catherine Lambert	Blue - Kara Dix Blue - Irene Diseris Gold - Nic Andronaco Gold - Jess Hatam	Grade 5 Gold - Allison Shannon Green - Liz Russell Green - Jessica Di Natale Green - Phoebe Mizzi
Gold - David Grima Gold - Diana Monteleone Gold - Francesca Senda	Grade 3 Green - Jess Cronin	Grade 6 Blue - Vanessa Forcone Blue - Jenna Inguanti

Please don't hesitate to reach out to the PA team with any questions.

Blue - Elisha Portelli

Blue - Amanda Zada

Blue - Leeanne Sands

Gold - Ania Mineo

Gold - Christina Guirguis

Co-President's- Geoff Azzopardi & Adrianne Bates - president.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au

Vice President - Margarite Kheir - info.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au

Secretary - Yvonne Karniej - newsletter.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au

Treasurer-Jodie Jinnette - treasurer.pa@svstrathmore.catholic.edu.au